
March 27, 1991 

Representative Moakley 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Representative Moakley: 

Please oppose and work actively to . 55, the Strike 
Bill. This legislation represents one power grabs by 

late 1970s. or~anized labor since the days of Labor 
lnufact, efforts to include this measure as part of Labor Law Reform 
were rejected by the Carter Administration as being too radical. 

The right to strike has always been balanced by the corresponding 
right of an employer to continue operations. The fact that many in- 
dustries cannot continue operations with temporary replacements means 
that use of permanent replacements may occasionally be necessary. 

Our company, our customers and our comunity do not intend to stand 
by while Congress attempts to dramatically reshape labor/management re- 
lations in a way that would adversely affect the ability of the U.S. to 
compete in world markets. 

Please inform me of your position on this legislation so that I may 
report back to my colleagues in the area. 

Sincerely, 

Salvatore Pesaturo 


